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       Dear Members: 

As you know, we have been working to improve Wednesday and Friday 
Dinners to make them more cost effective. 

We now have a couple of caterers we are working with and most of the 
meals have had no complaints. 

We have hired Ernie to come on Friday nights for cleanup. This is necessary 
so that we can all relax and enjoy our Friday nights! 

On Wednesdays, we still need to clean up after ourselves and the caterer, 
which is usually just utensils. 

To keep all dinners a good quality and to continue having Ernie on Friday 
nights, it will be necessary to raise our prices by a few dollars. 

Beginning March 2nd, Friday night dinners will be $18 and Wednesday 
nights will be $10. 

 We hope you can all appreciate why the board had to make this decision 
in order to keep having quality dinners and cleanup help. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jan Cutaia Iaconis or Lynn 
Fogleman. 

Thank you! 
PYC Board 

Shannon & Denise Davis’ ship door won 
first place in the decorated door contest 
on the cruise in January. 
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ROSTER OF OFFICERS 2017 
Commodore 

Jan Cutaia Iaconis (925) 783-0812 
commodore@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Vice Commodore 

Gary McGrath (925) 682-5939 
vicecommodore@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Rear Commodore 

Richard Hardy (925) 427-6607 
rearcommodore@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Port Captain 

Samantha Fox (916) 476-3123 
portcaptain@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Fleet Captain  

Craig Schoenthaler (925) 383-5800 
fleetcaptain@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Treasurer 

Joan Marsh (925) 427-6607 
treasurer@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Secretary 

Lynn Fogleman (925) 200-5307 
secretary@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Staff Commodore 

Mary Jo Sullivan (925) 776-1409 
staffcommodore@pittsburgyc.com 

PYC Location and Mailing Address 

3 Marina Blvd. 
         Post Office Box 971 
         Pittsburg, CA 94565 

Club Phone: (925) 432-1056   Club Fax: (925) 439-3128 
E-Mail Address: pittsurgyc@pittsburgyc.com 

Website: www.pittsburgyc.com 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/PittsburgYC/ 

Reservations 

Event & Wed. Night Dinner Reservations 
Lynn Fogleman (C)  925.200.5307 

Friday Night Dinner Reservations 
Lynn Fogleman (C)  925.200.5307 
fridaynightdinner@pittsburgyc.com 

Facilities 

Building & Grounds  
Chair: Richard Hardy 

George Grech 
Steve Brodsky 
Johnny Morgan 
John Birdsell 
Stephen Biles 

Galley/Kitchen 
Chair: Richard Hardy 

Chris Brodsky 
Mary Dobbs 

Sharon Rintala 
Sue Howell 

Shirley Acosta 

House & Rules 
Chair: Dan Dobbs 
Mary Jo Sullivan 
Johnny Morgan  
Richard Butler 

Rentals 

Joan Marsh (C) 925.427.6607 
Dorothy O’Connor 925.427.6540 

Sharon Rintala 925.432.3124 

Safety 
Chair: Sharon Rintala 

Richard Hardy 
Samantha Fox 

Craig Schoenthaler 
Ed Stetson 

Supplies 
Chair: Joe Dopart 

Rich Irwin 

Associations 

IOBG 
Gary McGrath 
Joan Marsh 

PICYA 
Jack Michael 

Marilyn Sperling 
Jan Cutaia Iaconis 

RBOC 
Jack Michael 

NCPCA 
Ben Blair 

Administration 

Audit 
To be appointed in November 2018. 

Budget & Finance 
Chair: Vicky Schoenthaler 

Joan Marsh 
Debbi Wilson 
Mary Rosson 
Barbara Riley 

Sarah Gilg 

Membership & Marketing 
Chair: Shannon Davis 

Lynn Fogleman 
Debbie Wagner 

Sharon Rintala: 90 Day Members 
Monica Fraga: Marketing 

Web Site, Group Mailing & Roster 

Chair: Ben Blair   

Yeoman & Facebook 
Yeoman Editor: Debbie Wagner 

Sharon Rintala 
Monica Fraga 
Mary Dobbs 

Bylaws 
Chair: George Iaconis 

Joan Marsh 
Dan Dobbs 

Gary McGrath 
Rich Irwin 

Mike Mirata 

Election 
To be appointed In April and reports to 

the Board in August. 

Nominating 
To be appointed in March 2018 with the 

approval of the Board Of Directors 

Parliamentarian 
George Iaconis 

Special Events 
Chair: Denise Davis 

Shirley Acosta 

Sunshine 

Susan McDaniel  

Social 

Carol Teiche 

Director 
Shirley Acosta (2018 - 2019)  

(925) 437-3370 
shirleyacosta1@gmail.com 

 

Director 

Dan Dobbs (2018 - 2019)  
(858) 722-3002 

Ddobbs48@gmail.com 
 

Director 
Johnny Morgan (2018 - 2019)

(925) 250-5244 
johnny@monstercomp.com

Director 
Shannon Davies (2018- 2019)  

(303) 902-6120 
Davis.shannon7676@gmail.com 

 

Director 

Denise Davis (2018)  
(925) 584-2767 

nelsondenise2000@yahoo.com 
 

Director 
Monica Fraga (2018)  

(925) 783-3930 
monica@travel-2-go.com 

2017 COMMITTEES 

Yeoman Editor 

Debbie Wagner    DWagner.G7@gmail.com    925.237.6876 
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I just want to say, I am looking forward to a 
fabulous 2018! 

We have several great events planned this year. Some of our members 
have stepped up to the plate to chair these events.  They will need your 
help to make these events successful so mark your calendars. The  list 
of events and the contact people are listed below. As the events get 
closer, give them a call and ask them what you can do to help. 

 March 17: St. Patrick's Day—Craig & Vicki Schoenthaler 

 April 14: Opening Day on the Delta—Samantha Fox 

 May 26: Western Night—Debbie Wagner & Max Gonzales 

 June 9: PYC Pig Out—Mike Mirata 

 July 4: Rock the Dock—Samantha Fox 

 August 25: 2018 Casino Night—Lynn Fogleman 

 September 7—9: Seafood Festival—Samantha Fox & Janis Cutaia 

 October 27: Halloween Party—Denise Davis 

 November 10: PYC Craft Fair —Denise Davis & Shirley Acosta 

 December 31: New Year’s Eve —Janis Cutaia & Denise Davis 

New Year’s Eve was a great success!  One hundred pounds of Prime Rib 
cooked to perfection.  I want to thank our chefs, my wonderful husband 
George Iaconis, Craig Schoenthaler, and our close friend Bill Goodwin.  
Our Prep cooks were Bill Hawkins (Hawk) & Annie Goodwin. Shirley 
Acosta out did herself again with all the great decorations and her 
helpers Denise & Shannon Davis, John Salazar, Kathy Humphrey, and 
Sharon Rintala. Thank you to Lynn Fogleman for taking reservations 
and doing all the seating. Our DJ, Charlie Lopez was fantastic his music 
choices kept everyone dancing all night.  

As I stumbled out of my boat January 1st to enjoy our News Years Day 
Brunch,  I walked into the club stunned, it was perfectly cleaned and 
organized. Thank you Joe Dopart and Crew.  Then I walked into the 
kitchen and members were busy preparing breakfast. A big thanks to 
Dave Fogleman and Shirley Acosta for chairing the breakfast and their 
helpers Mary Jo Sullivan, Craig & Vicky Schoenthaler and  Sarah Gilg.   
We had over 60 people attend. 

Last, but not least, our great bartenders Kandi Sweeny & Shelly 
Hawkins (Sharky), thank you. 

Well that's all I have for now. 

Hope to see you all around the club getting involved and having a good 
time! 

  
 

FROM THE BRIDGE 

COMMODORE  
JAN CUTAIA IACONIS 

commordore@pittsburgyc.com 
925.783.8012 

 
FROM THE BAR DECK 
VICE COMMODORE 
GARY MCGRATH 

vicecommodore@pittsburgyc.com 
925.682.5939 

Just a quick recap on the 
end of the year activities. The 
month of December was a very busy month for 
the club and the Bar.  We had a full rental 
schedule as well as the Commodore’s Ball and 
a fabulous New Year’s Eve party.   

Those of you that did not attend the New 
Year’s Eve party missed a great, and I mean 
great, prime rib dinner cooked by our own 
George Iaconis and his crew.  The DJ played 
great music and I even managed to dance with 
a few ladies, which I haven’t done in two years.  
The decorations were terrific especially the 
Times Square Poster which gave everyone an 
opportunity to get their picture taken in Times 
Square.  I think I over-imbibed and so had to 
Uber home along with a couple of drunks from 
CreAsian, which is a story for another time.  
The Bar did one of our highest revenue nights, 
so thank all you members who attended.   

Here we are at the start of another year and I 
can assure you that with the support of all of 
you members, 2018 will be just as much fun 
and more profitable than 2017. 

As of January 1, 2018, we will be changing our 
Bar opening time to 4PM every day including 
weekends.  Our closing time will be 9PM daily 
unless otherwise designated.  If we have a 
cruise-in or special event we will adjust our 
opening times accordingly. 

Stay thirsty my friends! 
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FROM THE DESK OF 

REAR COMMODORE 
RICHARD HARDY 

rearcommodore@pittsburgyc.com 

 

No report submitted. 

 

The year at the yacht club ended 
with a fabulous Masquerade Ball 
and we were joined by the SFBA 

Nordic Tug Association with 13 boats and 26 people. 
What a great crowd.  The Tuggers were here for a few 
days and enjoyed all our wonderful amenities. 

Back to the Ball and what “Ball” it was.  Everyone wore 
masks and I had a job recognizing some of them.  The 
prime rib dinner catered by George Iaconis and crew was 
the best I have eaten. Perfectly cooked as a matter of 
fact, everything was perfect. 

Shirley Acosta & crew worked diligently on the 
decorations for 3 days before the event and it showed.  
They were first class, as usual. 

The music supplied by DJ Charles Lopez, was on point. 

The Barkeeps, Kandy Sweeny and Shelly Hawkins made 
sure that no one went without. 

George and I were lucky enough to spend the night on 
Vicky and Craig Schoenthaler luxurious boat.  Thank you 
both so very much XXXX. 

We wanted to stay for the beautiful breakfast at the club, 
but had to get home for the dogs.     

The coming year is looking busy already.   

 February 9: Bridge Marina 

 February 17: Sea Ray—Crab Feed 

 April 13-15: Benicia—Opening Day on the Delta 

 May 26-28: Hidden Harbor—Memorial Day 
Weekend—Western Night 

 June 9: Solano—PYC Pig Out 

 July 4: Floating Realty, Diablo, Bridge Marina—Rock 
the Dock 

 July 13-15: Sacramento 

 July 20: Vallejo—Friday Night Dinner 

 July 27 : Vallejo—Friday Night Dinner 

 September 7—9: Discovery Bay—Seafood Festival 

FROM THE PORT 
PORT CAPTAIN 
SAMANTHA FOX 

portcaptain@pittsburgyc.com 
916.476.3123 

RBOC 
JACK MICHAEL 
2013  PRESIDENT 
WWW.RBOC.ORG 

We’ll, we are beginning to get back to 
legislative business in Sacramento. As I 
mentioned previously, Paul Clausen, 

Past Commodore of both the Stockton Yacht Club and 
Carver Club has been appointed to take my place on the 
RBOC Board of Directors. I will continue to be involved as 
a Past President and provide reports to you folks. We had 
a Board Meeting in January and it looks like another busy 
year in 2018! 

The Annual Legislative Days this year for RBOC 
are February 20th and 21st. The RBOC Board will be 
meeting and Directors will be meeting personally with 
their Senate and Assembly members. We will address our 
concerns about pending legislation and how the California 
Parks Department integrates the Boating and Waterways 
Division into their system. The list of items for discussion is 
fairly long and the members don’t give us much time. This 
year we will be talking about the copper bottom paint 
issue, invasive species abatement, alternative fuels, clean 
boating initiatives, and how the Parks Department spends 
the fees and taxes recreational boaters pay. I will be 
inviting Paul to one of our PYC General Meetings, so you 
can get to know him better. He is a great asset for us all! 
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The January meeting was called to 
order at 8:00PM by Commodore Jan 
Cutaia Iaconis. Max Gonzales led the 
membership in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. There was an Eight Bells 

ceremony and moment of silence in honor of departed 
members held. Roll Call: All officers present with the 
exception of Craig Schoenthaler and Lynn Fogleman. All 
directors present. Approval of Minutes:  xxx made a 
motion to approve the November minutes as printed in the 
Yeoman; Motion seconded by Samantha Fox, motion 
passed minutes approved. 

Commodore Jan Cutaia Iaconis: Jan announced new board 
members to fill the vacancies: Shannon Davis was elected 
to a 2-year term, with Denise Nelson and Monica Fraga 
each elected to a 1-year term. 

Vice Commodore Gary McGrath: Gary reported the income 
in December from the bar and reported what the profit 
margin was. He also reported on the year to date bar 
income and average monthly sales net profit for the year. 
His reported on what his percentage goal per month 
throughout the all year is. 

is to consistently reach xx Rear Commodore Richard 
Hardy: Rich hopes for lot of work and promises to ask for 
help.  He will soon have four vertebrae fused in his upper 
neck and will need a lot of assistance from members this 
year. 

Port Captain Samantha Fox: Samantha reported that San 
Francisco Bay Area Nordic Tug Group (the “Tuggers”) loved 
their stay at Pittsburg Yacht Club.  In the year ahead, she 
has received a  deposit from Sacramento Yacht Club for a 
July cruise-in.  Discovery Bay Yacht Club has given a deposit 
for 30 boats, Sea Food Festival in September.  She has ten 
cruise-ins scheduled for 2018 so far, and Bridge Marina will 
be arriving on Friday, February 9 - 11 for their first 
overnight cruise-in of the new year.  The Sea Ray Club has 
booked for the crab feed in February, and March 
reservations are wide open at the moment.  April 14 is 
opening day on the Delta and Benicia Yacht Club has 
booked 15-18 boats for that weekend.  No theme has yet 
been decided.  Hidden Harbor has booked in May and over 
the July 4th weekend, we have 30 boats coming and not 
enough slips available, but we will come up with 
something. 

Fleet Captain Craig Schoenthaler: Jan Cutaia read the Fleet 

Captain’s report in Craig’s absence. Samantha listed other 
PYC events that are not yet firmed up: Sacramento will host 
an upcoming cruise-out on April 20, along with the Carver 
Club.  River Point Landing still has RV sites available.  The 
Sportsman Club has an event scheduled in June and the 
July 4th weekend has another Rock the Dock event at PYC. 

 

Treasurer Joan Marsh:  Joan reported 38 members had 
renewed and paid their dues for 2018, which makes up 1/3 
of the membership.  She encouraged all other members to 
renew their memberships and pay their dues. 

Bylaws – George Iaconis:  George led a discussion of the 
bylaws changes and presented a redline of the relevant 
changes to the membership, including the change in when 
the General Membership Meetings will be held. The 
proposed changed is to hold meetings January, March, 
May, July, September, October, November, and December.  
Rich Irwin and Mike Miata were added to the Bylaws 
committee.  George will review their respective 
responsibilities and they will only report to George.  These 
appointments were approved by Committee. Debbie 
Wagner asked if the membership wanted the Yeoman to 
publish monthly or to coincide with the meetings.  The 
membership agreed that the Yeoman would publish 
monthly and will follow the reports of committee 
members.  A question and answer period ensued. 
Commodore Jan asked the general membership to ratify 
the bylaws changes and the motion carried. 

 

Safety – Sharon Rintala: Sharon Rintala reported the fire 
extinguishers were in good working order and that the 
upstairs storage needed to be cleaned out. 

Yeoman & Facebook – Debbie Wagner: Debbie Wagner 
reported that birthday acknowledgments would be 
published once every month. 

Membership & Marketing– Shannon Davis:  Shannon 
reported three new members: Brett and Paula Armelin, 
Greg and Terri Coleman, and Bill and Sue Calaroni. 

Special Events – Denise Davis: Denise is looking for 
volunteers to assist with setting up for events.  The 
Commodore’s Ball is the next event with which help would 
be needed. 

Sunshine – Sue McDaniel: Sue reported sympathy cards 
were sent to the families of Ellen DelCarlo and Catherine 

(Continued on page 7) 
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Mill.  A sympathy card was also sent to Margie Huff upon 
the death of her husband, Tom.  Will Casey has been in the 
hospital and has recently returned home with hospice.  He 
has been diagnosed with brain cancer and a card was 
available at the meeting for the members to sign.  Meri 
Dobbs announced that Evie Dopart broke her arm in three 
places and Meri was looking for volunteers to help Joe and 
Evie while Evie is incapacitated.  Ada Salas has been ill, 
Carol Teiche has the flu, and Rich Hardy has been ill.  Get 
well cards have been sent to each of them. 

PICYA: Joan Marsh reported that there are 106 yacht clubs 
in Northern California and the annual change of watch will 
be held in Redwood City on January 27. 

RBOC - Jack Michael: In Jack’s absence, Joanie Marsh 
reported on the 50th year anniversary of the RBOC, which 
survives only on dues and donations. 

IOBG - Gary McGrath: Gary will attend the IOBG change of 
watch on February 5.  He said 75 people are expected for 
lunch at the installation of all past commodores, with Mary 
Jo Sullivan being one of them.  Reservations are needed for 
lunch. 

Past Events: New Year’s Eve was a success. Craig 
Schoenthaler, George Iaconis and his friend, Billy, cooked 
some delicious prime rib.  Shirley Acosta was commended 
for brunch on New Year’s Day and turn-out was impressive, 
despite being a last-minute addition to the festivities. 

Future Events:  Commodore’s Ball on January 27, the Super 
Bowl potluck on February 4, and the Crab Feed scheduled 
for February 17.  The cutoff date for crab feed reservations 
is February 2.  We need 100 crab eaters to make the event 

profitable.  The Schoenthaler’s are in charge of St. Patrick’s 
Day celebrations to be held March 17. 

Unfinished Business:  Shirley Acosta held a discussion 
regarding Friday and Wednesday night dinners.  Budde, 
who ran the Liberty Hotel and catering for 25 years, along 
with Natalie from Lumpy’s Diner, will continue to cook for 
Friday night dinners. $15 per person is still not covering the 
costs and Shirley requested that members also sign up to 
provide dinners on Friday nights.  A question was asked if 
the costs for the Friday dinners could fluctuate depending 
on the cuisine or number of attendees.  Shirley is working 
on getting more folks to attend Friday dinners.  She asked 
that other members sign up to provide Wednesday night 
dinners to keep costs low. 

Good of the Order: Joan Marsh distributed a flyer 
regarding the Carver Club’s change of watch on February 
24 at the Pittsburg Yacht Club, with them hosting a cocktail 
hour from 5:30 – 6:30, dinner at 7, and the Change of 
Watch ceremonies beginning at 8. 

The members who went on the Mexican cruise declared 
the cruise was awesome; it was fun to meet new friends 
and to travel and play with the old ones.  They thanked 
Monica Fraga, who arranged a great trip for everyone. 

Shirley Acosta reminded the members that Ellen DelCarlo’s 
memorial would be held on Sunday, January 21 from 3:00-
7:00, with a potluck dinner. 

Kitty Drawing: Shannon Davis’ name was drawn, He 
donated the money to the building fund.  

Adjournment: There being no further business to attend to 
the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm  

(Continued from page 6) 

 

TREASURER JOAN MARSH 
treasurer@pittsburgyc.com 

925.427.6607 

January has been busy with the usual end of the year ac-
counting. Vicki Schoenthaler has been incredibly helpful show-
ing me the treasurer’s job.   I will continue to need her help as 
the transition continues. 

The 2018 dues were due in whole or in part by January 31st.  
For those of you who have yet to pay your dues, the grace peri-
od is ending.  Remember you do have an option to pay in two 

or three installments if that is helpful.  While you are writing your check or pre-
senting you credit card at the club, please consider making additional contributions 
to the PYC building fund and to Recreational Boaters of California (RBOC). 

Your financial support of Pittsburg Yacht Club is essential to out continued success! 

Cheers! 
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NEXT YEOMAN ARTICLES OR SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE ON  
FEBRUARY 9, 2017 

Early submissions are greatly appreciated. Are you interested in submitting 
an article or pictures, please contact  Debbie Wagner at 
dwagner.g7@gmail.com or 925-237-6876. 

Sympathy cards were sent to the 
families of Ellen Del Carlo and Catherine 

Mill.  A sympathy card was also sent to Margie 
Huff upon the death of her husband, Tom.  Will Casey has 
been in the hospital and has recently returned home with 
hospice.  He has been diagnosed with brain cancer and a 
card was available at the meeting for the members to 
sign.  Meri Dobbs announced that Evie Dopart broke her 
arm in three places and Meri was looking for volunteers 
to help Joe and Evie while Evie is incapacitated.  Ada 
Salas has been ill, Carol Teiche has the flu, and Rich Hardy 
has been ill.  Get well cards have been sent to each of 
them.   

I would like to send a gentle reminder to the members to 
please send me an email or call me and leave a message if 
you know someone is ill, or worse.  I’ve just recently 
learned of several members who have had serious 
illnesses and I would have sent them a card had I known. 

 

SUNSHINE REPORT 

 
BY SUE MCDANIEL 

mcisback19@yahoo.com  |  

Our very own Joan Marsh was presented with the Pacific 

Coast Yachting Association’s Charles A. Langlais Trophy at 

the PICYA’s Commodore’s Ball. This award is presented to a 

fellow yachtsman for exceptional, outstanding and 

meritorious service to the sport of yachting. The Pacific 

Coast Yachting Association is the association of yachting 

and boating associations including PICYA and SCYA 

(Southern California Yachting Association) from British 

Columbia to Mexico. The trophy is to remain at Pittsburg 

Yacht Club until January 2019. 

From left to right: PICYA Commodore Winston Bumpus—
Past Commodore of Sequoia YC and Commodore of Pacific 
Coast Yachting Association (PCYA); Russ Robinson, Past 
Commodore of South Bay YC and Past President of RBOC; 
Joan Marsh. Russ received the trophy Joan is holding a few 
years ago.  
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This year I’m a Director and my job is to help Lynn 
Fogleman with Wednesday Night Dinner. 

I’m reaching out to all of our members to see who would 
like to cook for our Wednesday Night Dinners. Please 
look at your calendars and pick a date you would like to 
cook. I would greatly appreciate it.  

The Wednesday Night Dinner program was started many 
years ago by member Debbie Wagner and former 
member Dan Hoffmann, to help bring more people into 
the club. We had four members rotating Wednesday 
nights. There was such a variety of meals prepared. It 
was never boring and always delicious. It was very 
successful.  

Over the years, as membership has changed, we lost 
member chefs who are able to cook. We would like to go 
back to the days where we had members cook their 
wonderful meals. As of lately, we’ve used Natalie from 
Lumpy’s. She is not a club member. Please volunteer! 

We have the following Wednesday Nights available for you 
to cook: 

 February 28 

 All Wednesdays in March 

 All Wednesdays in April 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS 
SHIRLEY ACOSTA 

 

 

 

 

The California Carver Club  

Cordially invites you to the  
2018 Change of Watch 

 
Honoring 

2017 Commodore Elaine Landro 
and 

2018 Officers 
Commodore Richard Hardy 

Vice Commodore George Iaconis 
Rear Commodore Jan Cutaia-Iaconis 

Treasurer James Beaty 
 

Saturday February 24, 2018 
 

Pittsburg Yacht Club 
3 Marina Blvd.  

Pittsburg, CA 94565 
 

CCC Hosted Cocktails for Dinner Guests 
5:30pm – 6:30pm 

  
Buffet Dinner 

7:00PM 
 

Change of Watch Ceremonies 
8:00pm 

 

**Guests Cordially Invited** 
 

RSVP no later than February 17, 2018 

 
$35.00 per person payable to  

 
California Carver Club 

490 Discovery Bay Blvd; 
Discovery Bay, CA 94505 

 
For more information please call  

Joan Marsh at (925) 427-6607 

The California Carver Club is having its change of watch at 
the Pittsburg Yacht Club on Saturday February 24th.  We 
They would like invite members of Pittsburg YC to join 
them.  Three of own officers will be sworn in to the CCC’s 
Board of Directors. Rich Hardy is the new Commodore, 
George Iaconis is the Vice Commodore, Jan Cutaia Iaconis 
is the Rear Commodore. 
 
They hope the members of PYC will join them Saturday  
February 24th. See invitation to the right —-> 
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Celebrating for a 
Cause 
5:00—8:00 PM 
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Ap
ri

l 
M

ay
 

 

Western Night 

Celebrating for a 
Cause 
5:00—8:00 PM 

Celebrating for a 
Cause 5-8 PM 



February 2018               Pittsburg Yacht Club—The Yeoman    Page 19 

 Enjoy the Yeoman Online — Visit us on the web at www.pittsburgyc.com 

If you are interested in advertising, please contact Vicki 
Schoenthaler @ treasurer@pittsburgyc.com 

 

PRICES FOR ONE YEAR 

Business Card Size ..................................... 125.00 

¼ Page........................................................ 175.00 

½ Page........................................................ 300.00 

Full Page ..................................................... 400.00 

Inside Front Cover Full Page ...................... 475.00 

Inside Front Cover ½ Page ......................... 325.00 

Inside Back Cover Full Page ....................... 475.00 

Inside Back Cover ½ Page .......................... 325.00 

Outside Back Cover ½ Page ....................... 350.00 

Outside Back Cover ¼  Page ...................... 175.00 

PRICES FOR ONE MONTH 

Business Card Size ..................................... 30.00 

¼ Page........................................................ 40.00 

½ Page........................................................ 75.00 

Full Page ..................................................... 100.00 

 

The following apply if there is not an existing ad already 

in place. 

Inside Front Cover Full Page ...................... 120.00 

Inside Front Cover ½ Page ......................... 65.00 

Inside Back Cover Full Page ....................... 120.00 

Inside Back Cover ½ Page .......................... 65.00 

Outside Back Cover ½ Page ....................... 80.00 
 

Price of design not included. Please provide camera ready 
art. (If you would like Debbie to design your ad there will 

be a $25.00 fee.) 

 

After payment is arranged, please submit ad information 
to Debbie Wagner at DWagner.G7@gmail.com  or  PO 

Box 971, Pittsburg, CA 94565 

CELEBRATIONS 

Our NEXT  quarterly  

pot-luck will be 

W EDNESDAY  M ARCH  21  

Happy 
Anniversary 

02/02   Kathy Humphrey 

02/03   Lynn Fogleman 

02/03   Sarah Gilg 

02/05   Stephen Biles 

02/06   Barbara Newman 

02/08   Rich Irwin 

02/10   Margie Huff 

02/11   Phil Promessi 

02/15   Joe Miyamoto 

02/16   Jack Michael 

02/17   Van DePiero 

02/18   Mary-Jo Sullivan 

02/22   Paula Cooper 

02/27   Sue Howell 

02/27   Carol Teiche 

02/28   Evernease Cook 

02/28   Carlos Rosa-Manzano 

02/10   George & Lyana Monterrey 

02/11   Edward & Diane Grigg 

02/13   Jeffrey & Debra Wilson 

02/22   Joe & Evie Dopart 

02/28   Lani Schoenthaler & Tim Rygg 
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Pittsburg Yacht Club 
Po Box 971  Pittsburg, California 94565 


